Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWIA 2AH

16 July, 1982

Falkland Islands: Mexican Attitude

You enclosed with your letter of 2-July a copy of the Mexican
President's latest message on the Falklands. We agree that there
is no need to continue this correspondence.

(J E Holmes)
?\Private Secretary
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A J Coles Esq
Private Secretary
10 Downing Street







